
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Dec. 10th, 2024 

 

 
The junior girls basketball team came roaring back from an early 10-0 
deficit to beat Handsworth yesterday 34-31 in a thriller! Before a boisterous 
Carson crowd, Bahar Badee caught fire hitting shots from everywhere, 
Kate Noonan dominated both ends of the floor, and Rees Yates' shut down 
defence and clutch late game basket put the game away. Way to go girls 
and a huge thank you to our fans! 
 

Don’t forget to get your tickets for Santa’s Breakfast! Held on the last day of 
school, Friday December 20th, in the agora, from 7:45 to 8:50!  

The breakfast will include sausages, scrambled eggs, pancakes, 
hashbrowns, and hot chocolate, as well as Santa photos and live music - 
all for only $5!!!   

Tickets are on sale today until Thursday, Dec 19th at lunch in front of the 
counseling office.    

Buy them now, as we usually sell out! 

A reminder to all students who have study blocks.  There are only 3 places 
you can be during a study block which are the library, the agora, or off-
site.  Hallways, study nooks, and other areas of the school are a no-
go.  Study nooks are for students in classes who have permission from 
their teacher to be working outside of the classroom. 
  
Also a reminder to all students that phones are not permitted in the hallway 
when you’re out of the classroom to go to the washroom or to grab water.  
 

Attention all Ski Club Members....your forms are now due. Hand them to 
Mrs. Brumec in the Art room or Mr. Lo in the music room. The ski season is 
off to a great start! We are booked to ski Blackcomb Feb 26th but must 
have forms in right away. So don't delay! 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
Hey grads! Don’t forget to buy your tickets for the gingerbread house 
building competition to win a price! Sign up today in the agora at lunch! 
Cash and card excepted! 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 


